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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Change of Venue for Year 4 Trip – 29th September 

We are writing to inform you of a change to the upcoming Year 4 trip, which was originally planned to take place at 
Perlethorpe Environmental Education Centre on Friday, 29th September. 

Unfortunately, despite initially accepting our booking, Perlethorpe’s facilities are unable to fully support our planned 
Roman-themed activities. Therefore, the trip will now take place at Bestwood Environmental Education Centre. 

Key details remain the same: 

• Arrival at school: Between 8:50 and 9:00 am 

• Departure from school: 9:15 am 

• Return to school: Approximately 3:00 pm (children will be collected from their classrooms at the usual time 
of 3:30 pm) 

• Cost of the trip: £15.84 (this includes all transportation, entry to the centre, and workshops) 

Additional Information: 

• Children should bring a packed lunch, unless they are eligible for free school meals, in which case lunch will 
be provided. 

We are confident that the trip to Bestwood will be an engaging and enjoyable experience for all children, and we 
appreciate your understanding regarding this change of venue. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of the year 4 team or the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards,  

The Year 4 team. 

cholland@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 

troy@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk 
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